PSLU Committee

From: N D-H <nani.dapitan@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 24, 2019 10:07 AM

To: PSLU Committee

Subject: : Rezoning of 266 Dickenson Street

Aloha Committee Chair Paltin & Committee Members,

My name is Nani Dapitan-Haake and | work and live in Lahaina. | oppose this rezoning of 266
Dickenson Street. The reasons | oppose are: ,

1. Traffic congestion
2. Community safety
3. Affordability

While we are in need for affordable housing in Lahaina, this does not help with traffic congestion,
especially people coming off the highway and-turning onto Dickenson street. If you've driven that
route which I'm sure some of you are familiar with including Chair Paltin the road has very little
wiggle room. : '

With Sacred Hearts School across the street another concern is cars coming infout that area with
school children is also a concern.

Mahalo for your time and consideration and we hope you will do what is best for the community. after
weighing all testimony from interested parties.

Mahalo nui,
Nani Dapitan-Haake

Nani.dapitan@gmail.com
(808) 357-9096
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